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Public Hearing 

Village of Long Grove  
Budget FY 2021-22 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Long Grove Village President and Board of Trustees shall hold a public 
hearing on March 23, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. Due to the statewide disaster declaration relating to the COVID-19 
pandemic as declared by Governor J.B. Pritzker (the “Gubernatorial Declaration”), members of the public 
are encouraged to attend the public hearing by virtual means. Members of the public may attend the 
hearing either by web access or telephone using the information below: 
 

Web Access (via Zoom) or telephonic access: 
Join the meeting from your computer, tablet, or smartphone: 

 
https://zoom.us/j/390432717?pwd=NmZKTUYvRE9WSFU5TjE3RWxuS1JJUT09 

1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
Meeting ID: 390 432 717 

Passcode: 132435 
Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/aeCxCY849S 

 
The purpose of the hearing is to present the draft Fiscal Year 2021-22 budgets for the Village of Long 
Grove. To receive an electronic copy of the draft budgets, contact Village Administrative Assistant Sherry 
Shlagman at sshlagman@longgroveil.gov. 
   
Any and all persons wishing to present testimony before the Village Board concerning the draft 2021-22 
fiscal year budgets shall be present to do so. Additionally, any comments regarding the budget drafts may 
be submitted in writing to Interim Village Manager Bill Balling at the above noted address or 
bballing@longgroveil.gov.   
 
The Village Board reserves the right to continue the hearing to a later date and time, should that become 
necessary. 
 
 
Anne Kritzmire       William Balling 
Village Trustee               Interim Village Manager 
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